
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

The Taney County Purchasing Department is accepting sealed proposals from 
firms/individuals to provide and install approximately 1200 lineal feet of standard 
2’ curb and gutter.  Staking will be provided by Great River Engineering. All base 
work to be done by the County.  
 
Job location is Shorty Cooper Street.  This street is located just east of the new 
Taney County Judicial Facility in Forsyth.  Plans may be obtained from Great 
River Engineering, 2826 S. Ingram Mill Road, Springfield, Mo. Any questions 
regarding the proposed work should be directed to Great River Engineering at 
417-886-7171 or Randy Haes, Road & Bridge Coordinator at 417-546-7268. 
 
This is a prevailing wage project. 
 
Proposals must be submitted by 9:30 a.m. April 8, 2010. 
 
All proposals should be marked 201003-94 and mailed to: 
 
 Linda Gifford, Purchasing Agent 
           132 David Street 
 PO Box 1630 
 Forsyth, MO  65653 
 Phone:  417-546-7281 
 lindag@co.taney.mo.us 
 
All proposals should be submitted to the Purchasing Department by the above 
stated time and clearly marked.  Responses received after the stated deadline 
will be unopened and will not be considered.  
 
The County Commission reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
Linda Gifford 
Purchasing Agent 
Taney County Purchasing  
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